
SALEM HIGH SCHOOL
Student Announcements

April 27, 2023

Seniors who have caps and gowns that have not been picked up, please pick them up in the
counselors' office.

 A few prom reminders:

● Today is the last day Mrs. Taylor will be selling tickets at lunch. Tickets will be

$15 at the door on Saturday. We do not accept Debit/Credit cards.

● All guest forms should have been approved at this point. No guests will be

admitted if a guest form is not turned in and approved.

● Prom will be this Saturday from 7-10 pm at the Community Center @ the

Armory. Please use the front entrance nearest the highway to enter. You will be

checked in. Once checked in, students will not be allowed to leave and come

back.

● There will be finger foods and a photo area. These are free.

● The Prom coronation will be held at 9:00 pm. If you are on prom court, please

arrive by 8:45 pm.

● The Armory and Salem High School are not responsible for lost or stolen items

during prom. Please do not leave valuables lying around unattended.

Those who signed up to help with Prom Committee, bring your permission slip to Mrs. Taylor.

We will have a brief meeting during Strive Time today.

Meal and a Moment last meeting of the year is May 2nd. Check you Google Classroom---we will
order pizza and everyone is to bring a dessert of some kind!  We will meet in Dr. T's room!

Congratulations to the nominees for this year's prom court:

Anna Howard, Makayla Roos, Aiden Brooks, Luiza Silveira, Cayleigh Moody, Gunnar Konkel,

Ethan Newsom, Sean Marti, Cole Coursen, and Easton May. Seniors, please check your email to

vote for prom king and queen by Friday at 3 pm.

Students we have several items that have turned into the office, please take a minute today to
come by and check for items that you may have lost!! Car keys, ear pods, smart watch…….


